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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

The work is well written and methodologically correct and interesting in its intended 

purpose. The analysis of the proposed techniques is the result of a selection drawn from 

the well-chosen and documented literature on the subject. It will be interesting to follow 

its developments also and above all as regards gastric MALT lymphoma, in which the 

benefits of this technique can be maximized. For this reason, I was surprised that this 

argument has been only marginally treated in the paper. Apart from this consideration, 

as mentioned, I find this work stimulating and worthy of publication.  

 


